ATTORNEY/CLIENT PRIVELEGE

WITNESS:  JENNIFER JENACOVA

DATE OF INTERVIEW:  Friday, January 13, 2006

DATE TRANSCRIBED:  Saturday, January 14, 2006, 2:50 P.M. – 3 P.M. (JENACOVA took a break to tend to her baby, and during the break her husband MICHAEL was interviewed.  JENACOVA continued the interview from 4:10 P.M. – 5 P.M.)  

INTERVIEWER:  Attorney MARK KADISH with Oliver G. Halle


JENNIFER JENACOVA was interviewed at her home, 11670 Wildwood Springs Drive, Roswell, GA 30075, telephone number 770/642-1970.  Oliver Halle had arranged for this interview on Monday, January 9, 2006.  JENACOVA remembered KADISH from a previous interview concerning this matter (the murder of DAVID COFFIN in December 1996) that occurred in January 1997.  JENACOVA furnished the following information: 


KADISH gave JENACOVA a copy of an interview summary/memorandum prepared by attorney BRUCE MORRIS on January 4, 1997.  JENACOVA and her husband MICHAEL JENACOVA were interviewed on January 2, 1997 by MORRIS and KADISH, and KADISH asked JENACOVA to review the memorandum to determine if it accurately reflected her memory of events as she recounted them at the time.  JENACOVA read the memorandum and stated that it did accurately reflect the events that she had recounted at the time with the exception of a few corrections and changes which she made and initialed.  She then added a few clarifying details:

JENACOVA spoke with MEGAN DAVIS a few times after COFFIN’S murder and by e-mail very sporadically.  MEGAN had planned their high school reunion that was held in November 2003, and there was some e-mail correspondence concerning it.  JENACOVA did not attend the event.  The two have not spoken in almost nine years.  JENACOVA recalled that SCOTT DAVIS was released from jail sometime in the spring of 1997, and during that time MEGAN had moved to Minnesota.  MEGAN called JENACOVA from Minnesota one time, but JENACOVA was too busy at the moment to talk to her.  She asked MEGAN for her telephone number but MEGAN would not give it to her.  JENACOVA provided MEGAN’S e-mail address but was not sure if it was correct.  It is BrutonHome@Netspace.Au.com.  A Fulton County Assistant District Attorney told JENACOVA that she had interviewed MEGAN about a year and a half ago and that MEGAN was living in Australia.  

The JENACOVA family will be in Mexico on vacation between June 1 – 5, 2006.  
